AUSTRALASIA

Are you Loss Adjuster of the Year?

If your organisation or team deserve recognition for outstanding service across the industry to meet the
interests of insurers or insured’s, then you should submit an application for Loss Adjuster of the Year at
the 5™ annual Australia and New Zealand Insurance Industry Awards.

The awards unite all sectors of the insurance industry to celebrate its dedication to best practice and high
achievement.

Organisations, teams or individuals are required to submit an application addressing key criteria. A
distinguished panel of Australian, New Zealand and international judges, representing all sectors of the
industry, will adjudicate each award category. The process is then audited by an independent body to
ensure its rigour and transparency.

The Institute also invites organisations, teams or individuals to nominate companies they believe are
worthy of an award. Nominees will be contacted and asked to provide an award submission.

Twelve award categories recognise companies and individuals who demonstrate commitment to quality
and professionalism. The categories are:

* Loss Adjuster of the Year

* Broker of the Year

* General Insurance Company of the Year

* Insurance Leader of the Year

* Law Firm/Practitioner of the Year

e Life Insurance Company of the Year

* Premium Funder of the Year

* Reinsurance Company of the Year

* Risk Manager/Team of the Year

* Service Provider to the Insurance Industry

* Services to the Community Award

* Innovation of the Year

The Awards, hosted by the Institute in conjunction with Asia Insurance Review, will be presented at a
gala presentation evening on Thursday 7 August at the Parkside Ballroom, Sydney Convention and
Exhibition Centre.

A sell-out event in 2007, the presentation dinner has cemented its place as one of the most prestigious
events on the insurance social calendar, uniting all sectors of the industry to celebrate innovation and
professional achievements.

Award applications/nominations open Friday 14 March and all applications must be received by Friday
16 May. Application details and table reservation information will be available at
www.theinstitute.com.au from 14 March. For further information please email
mrawlings@theinstitute.com.au




